A. S. DONTAS, mo.

10, NEOF. VAMVA STREET
ATHENS-138
TEL. 716.199

January 10, 1965

Dr. Henry Blaekburn

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
Stadium, Gate 27

Minneapolis, Minn. 55455

Us 84 4

Dear Henry:

Thanks for your letter of December 22, and your Christmas
wishes, as well as for the enclosed print from Finland. T have
delayed answering you)since I wanted to have direct news from
Crete.

I am now told that both Castelli and Thrapsano, the two
headquarters for our study, have 24-hour power supply (220 v,
50 cycles). This represents a substantial imvrovement over
the 1960 situation.

Therefore, you can plan on no difficulty from this point
of view, and only the problem of personnel and transportation
might be a block to your plans.

Send me a word about your plans this year. Are you going
to be in Italy this spring?

Sincere regards,

Aok,

A. S. Dontas, M. D.



